Boater’s Meeting 1/15/25
Treasurer’s Report
Income:
· Income up and expenses, as a whole, are down.
· $10,000 was added to the Squassux Reserve.
· $25,000 was added to the Shoreline Preservation. 
Expenses:
· Majority of the expense lines changed very little. 
· One of the larger expense lines is electrical work.  For clarification, the Electrical Work expense line was divided into Repairs and Upgrades.   Last year there was an upgrade that will be covered in the Squassux report.
· General Maintenance line was higher from previous year mainly due to new kayak rack, gate maintenance and service contract and spare gate rollers.
· Miscellaneous line includes the cost of a new purple martin setup and 2 new Horse Fly traps.

